
Admin Interface Refresh Campaign

Administrative portal enhancements continue to modernize the
user interface and align with best practices. 

CaterTrax’s primary navigation bar
will shift from its traditional
position on the top of your screen
to the left-hand side.   

Navigation buttons will now read
from top to bottom on the left
side of the interface versus left to
right on the top of your screen. 

All navigation buttons will
continue to function in the same
way and lead to the same
destination.

This change will allow operators a
more clear and consistent view to
streamline their use of our system
by eliminating the top bar. 

Key Takeaways:

Please contact CaterTrax with any additional questions or feedback.
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Back of House Navigation Enhancement


